NOTICE OF WATER SHUTOFF
FIRE HYDRANT REPAIR
April 23, 2025

Customers located in the following areas may be affected: 
Pinckney Rd, Legend Court, Huran Lane, Ballard Lane, Trillium Court, 160 S. Rest Lane, & businesses at the corner of Bass Dr. & Old Number Six Hwy.

Location: 	Intersection of Bass Drive & Old Number Six Hwy
Date: 		April 24, 2025
Time: 	10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
Reason: 	Water shutoff necessary for repair of fire hydrant.
Contact: 	Town of Santee Water Department 803-854-2152 ext. 6.

Upon completion of repairs a Boil Water Advisory will be in effect.

